
ONLINE PAYMENTS 
temporarily 

suspended beginning 
March 15, 2024. 

 

Please be advised, Lake MHA is transitioning to a new payment 
processor. Online payments will be unavailable after March 14, 
2024. We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. Please 
plan to utilize our alternate methods of payment after March 14, 
2024: 

• Mail your check or money order 
• Contact the office to sign up for direct debit 

Online payments will be restored in the near future. You will receive 
communications when the feature is active again. 

Lake MHA does not discriminate on the basis of disability status in the admission or access to, or treatment or 
employment in, its federally assisted programs and activities. The person named below has been designated to 
coordinate compliance with the nondiscrimination requirements contained in the Department of Housing and 
Urban Development’s regulations implementing Section 504 (24 CFR, part 8 dated June 2, 1988). 
 

504 Coordinator 
189 First Street 

Painesville, Ohio 44077 
440.354.3347 (telephone) 

TDD/TTY 711 or 800.750.0750 
440.354-5008 (fax) 


